
We learn and pray, in faith and love 

 

 

 

12.4.2024 

 

Happy Eid-ul-Fitr 2024! 

Eid-ul-Fitr celebrates the end of Ramadan with prayers, gratitude, family time, 

and festive traditions. It's a joyous occasion filled with love and gatherings for 

Muslims worldwide. 

 

 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ evening will take place on Thursday 25th April.  Sign up sheets will be 

available from Monday 15th April.  This is the perfect opportunity to discuss 

your child’s progress and to take a look at their books.  We look forward to 

seeing you there! 

 

St. George’s Day Coffee Morning 

As you will know, St. George’s Day is on Tuesday 23rd April.  We would like to 

celebrate this day by starting with a coffee morning at 9.00am.  Some of our 

Year 2 children will entertain you with their English Country Dancing and our 

choir will sing a selection of their favourite songs for you.  We look forward to 

seeing you all there. 



We learn and pray, in faith and love 

Right of the week 

 

Article 25  Review of a child's placement. 

 

Every child who has been placed somewhere away from home - for their care, 

protection or health – should have their situation checked regularly to see if 

everything is going well and if this is still the best place for the child to be. 

 

Eco Team visit to Sharston Recycling Centre 

This week, the eco club visited the Sharston Recycling Centre for a special tour. 

They got to see how mixed recycling bins were sorted in the facility so they can 

be recycled correctly. They were also filmed for a message to send out across 

Greater Manchester to promote recycling to combat climate change. 

 

 

 

Caritas in Action Award 

This week, our Caritas in Action Award has been given to An for showing great 

resilience and wonderful kindness.  This is a wonderful way of demonstrating the 

Catholic Social Teaching principle of Family and Community. 
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Collective Worship for families 

 

Please find below, the link to this week’s Collective Worship newsletter. 

 
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/ 

 

 

               

A Message from Fr. Michael 

 

Hello and welcome back after the Easter vacation. I hope everyone had a lovely 

Easter! Saying that, it is still Easter. As you know, we celebrate Easter for fifty 

days which takes us to Pentecost. We are now in the early days of Easter. In 

school and in church our prayer and our decorations are all about celebrating 

the resurrection of Our Lord Jesus and these first days of the summer term 

lead us to plan for the children’s first Holy Communion! So welcome back St 

Kentigern’s school family, to our wonderful school, and all that we say and do. 

Have a brilliant weekend. St Kentigern, pray for us. 

 

 

With continued best wishes,                                                        

 
Mrs Muldoon 

Headteacher 
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